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AUTONOMY DEPENDS ON REAGAN

TEL AVIV (WNS)
The future of the
negotiations on auto-

nomy for the West
Bank and Gaza Strip
depends on how the
Reagan Administra-
tion decides to pro-
ceed. This was the
assessment of sources
here following three
days of talks on the
technical level. "We '

have not been negotia-
ting matters of sub-

stance,-' Ezzat Abdul
Latif, who headed the
Egyptian group, told
reporters after the
meeting here,

"We have been con- - ;

suiting ways'' and
means of removing
the obstacles - which
are facing these ne-

gotiations." He said
the obstacles come
"from the political
atmosphere that has
been created either by
taking decision like
the Knesset decision
on Jerusalem or the
measures taken by the

military government in
the occupied terri-
tories."

Latif called on the
Israelis to help re-

duce tension on the
West Bank, free
political prisoners and
allow expelled Arab
leaders to return..
But an Israeli source
noted that it was Egypt
that had suspended
the talks to put pres-
sure on Israel.

"Israel is, of
course, handling the

negotiations in the
correct manner, with
full regard to Israel's
conception of the Camp
David agreements,
with the aim of reach-

ing ful'l agreement,"
Chaim Kubersky, who
headed the Israeli
negotiators, declared.
"Israel will reject
any attempt to go
beyond the Camp Da-

vid agreement or give
it incorrect inter-

pretations."

BOB AT "TOP 0' DUNES"

Bob Anderson, a
favorite of stars and
Las Vegas tourists,
is now appearing at
the Dunes Hotel &

Country Club's exqui-
site "Top O' the
Dunes' nightclub. An-

derson is considered
by most as the sing-
ing sensation of the
80' s.

He caresses his
audiences with soft
romantic song stylings
and Jolts of accurate
and authentic voice
impressions of Tom
Jones, Tony Bennett,
Frank Sinatra and
Sammy Davis, Jr.

Anderson can be
seen twice nightly at
the breath-takin- g "Top
O' the Dunes" nitespot
that overlooks the
spectacular Las Vegas
Strip, 24 floors above
the valley floor at
10:30 p.m. and 12

midnight. No cover
charge.

Gourmet dining
featuring Italian and
continental cuisine
is available at the
"Top" from 6 p.m.
till 11 p.m. nightly
with dancing from 8

. p.m. til 2 a.m. For
reservations, phone
737 - 4696.
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Mish Tell's

All About j'

wooooooooooct
future events....

Some USY'ers at-

tended the Harlem
Globe Trotters show
at The L. v. Conven-
tion Center January
15th. The Glohe Trot-
ters won naturally.
But What A Game!

We are planning to
attend the 1981 T.N.T.
convention in VanNuys
in March. In order,
to attend this fan-

tastic kinus we have
several fundraisers
in the works including
a Super Sunday Feb-

ruary 1st, our second
annual candy sale
of Barton Passover
candy and V. e annual
fantastic Purim Car-
nival;

With everything
happening we wel-

come all new and old
USY'ers to help join
in the fun and success
of our group.

Till next time-Mis- h.

I'm sure you're all
wondering what's been
happening with USY

lately.
Well for starters,

eight USY'ers parti-
cipated in the 1980
International Conven-
tion in Los Angeles.
This is the first
time in 35 years the

convention has .been
held on the West Coast.'

We stayed at the
Mariott Hotel with 850
USY'ers representing
the entire country and
Canada.

Among the atten-
dants were our Tobi'
Sanes (Senior USY

President), Ami
Flushman. Shana
Schiffman, Jack
Greenspon, Sammy
Chen, Michael Speck,
Saundra Schaefer and
myself. Michael Chen,
'Temple Youth Direc- -'

tor, attended the 5- -
day affair with our
group.

Highlights of the
convention were a

Disneyland, a: - - trip to
"Hooray for Holly-
wood" costume party,
a creative arts festi-
val and the meeting and
mingling with many
USY'ers from all
over. The theme
of .the convention was
"In God's Image"
and we had several
learning sessions
about it.

On to current and

NEW WAYS TO PROCESS SOVIET JEWS

to ten days.
Those who want to

go to Israel will be
flown there from
Vienna.

i

NEW YORK (WNS)
-- - Gaynor Jacobson,
executive vice presi-
dent of HIAS, has
announced new proce-
dures for processing
Soviet Jewish emi-

grants that, if suc-
cessful, might reduce
the number of Soviet
Jews who decide
to settle in some coun-

try other than Israel.
He told a press con-
ference that under
the new plan Soviet

Jewish emigrants
would spend only two
days in Vienna, their
first stop after leav-
ing the USSR, instead
of the present eight'
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22 EAST OA KEY AT LAS VEGAS BLVD.

232 NORTH JONES AT FREMONT

3681 MARYLAND AT TWAIN

2021 CIVIC CENTER NEAR LAKE MEAD

574 NORTH EASTERN AT BONANZA

350 NORTH NELUS AT STEWART

1221,1. SAHARA AT MARYLAND PKWT.

850 SOUTH RANCH0 AT CHARLESTON

3459 SOUTH JONES AT SMM6 MOUNTAIN

3750 FLAMINGO AT SANDHILL

4962 SOUTH EASTERN AT TROHCANA

8115 W. TROMCANA AT JONES

3830 W. SAHARA AT VALLEY VIEW

OPEN 24 HOURS


